
Joint Communique #7 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

March 29, 2023 

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on March 29, 2023. The team members 
addressed: 

 

• Closed the 2021 - 2023 contract. 

• Continued discussions on Instructional Assistant Special Education work hours 

• Completed conversations on Article VIII 

o A subcommittee was created to review data and options 

• Signed an MOU for summer school pay schedule 

• Article III was withdrawn from negotiations 

• Scheduled Interest Based Bargaining (IBB) training for incoming negotiation team 

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
April 21, 2023. 
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